
WELCOME
NEW APPOINTMENTS

Please join me in welcoming Lori Alameda
on her appointment as Chief Financial
Officer, Senior Vice President.

Lori Alameda
Lori has joined WellLife Network as Senior

Vice President and Chief Financial Officer.

In this role, she will collaborate with the

CEO and President in strategic planning,

budget analysis and forecasting for WellLife

Network, affiliate organizations and potential

new business ventures. Working closely with

program management and funders, she will

monitor program revenue and expenditure

versus plan on a monthly and annual basis;

communicate budgets and variances from

plan and assist programs in meeting targets

and developing plans for improvement;

generate reports and key metrics. Ms. Alameda

will also closely collaborate with the

Controller and Budget Director in review

and analysis of the monthly financial reporting

process and participate in quarterly Board of

Director’s meetings with the presentation of

the financial results.

Ms. Alameda will also oversee IT Services

and the Procurement Department.

Lori is a Queens College alumna and brings

20  years of valuable experience to our

agency. She has extensive finance and

business strategy experience in the health

and human services field. Lori worked at

BDO USA, LLP, in the New York Metro Area

where she played an indispensable role as

Assurance Director in the Healthcare and

Not-for-Profit Services Group. Ms. Alameda

specialized in audits of organizations funded by

OPWDD, SED, OMH, DOH, OCFS and HUD

and in cost reports.

Lori will be based at our Executive Offices

in Flushing and can be contacted at:

Lori.Alameda@WellLifeNetwork.org
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